
VPSL Report to Council - February 24th 
 
Hi everyone! Hope you all had a great break, and got some well deserved break. 
We’ve only got a little bit of time left together, so let’s make the most of it! My 
apologies for not being present this evening, as I am away until tomorrow, but if 
you’ve got any questions please send me a message and I’ll do my best to answer it 
ASAP. My report will be short this time around, as I am taking a bit of a break over 
the break.  
 
Events:  
 
Love and Sex Week: 

- This week went wonderfully! Thank you again to everyone who helped in the 
planning and execution, I am lucky to have such a great team!  

- Workshops and events were well attended, and we received great feedback 
from campus staff, faculty and students.  

- Unfortunately, Wednesday we had a snow day, meaning the STBBI testing, 
Tinder and Tea, and Sex Trivia were cancelled, however we will be doing Sex 
Trivia (and possibly Tinder and Tea) on the 27th as we still have many prizes 
to give out. I also hope to work with the Health Center to reschedule the 
STBBI testing (walk in clinic based) along with the attached info sessions 

- Events that went well were Sex Toy Bingo, Drag Show, Valentine’s Day 
morning and the workshops/round tables 

- There are always areas in which we can improve, please let me know what 
you think as moving forward in my transition report I would like to include 
these!  

 
Planning:  
 
Beach Blast:  

- Initial phases for planning have started (ordered swag (new and fun things!!), 
booked DJs, ordered a new net, ordered sand, etc.) 

- Team registration begins on Monday (25th) - we will be accepting 24 teams 
and closing registration on the 4th to allow proper time to schedule and 
release tournament. $35 from each player on a team. 

- We will need volunteers to shovel sand and I have high expectations from 
counsellors to help out with this. You will be reimbursed with free food and 
drinks. 

- Reminder that counsellors may use this as a free event for the semester, and 
if any counsellor is playing on a team, your registration will be $25 rather 
than $35 as the ticket is included with registration (BUT please let me know if 
you are doing this!!) 

- Any questions please let me know!  



 
Other​:  

- Update on SUpplies: after daily inventory checks, usage is going very well. 
We have received numerous donations, and have re-stocked it a few times 
on our own.  

- I will be out of office until the 25th, and again from February 28th-March 4th 
for a conference trip to Toronto so my office hours will be affected. If you 
need anything send me a message or email and we can work something out!  

- Another reminder to sign up for Relay for Life!!!!! Link is on the Facebook 
page.  

 
 


